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Dear Pastor and Church, 
  
 It’s hard to believe how fast this year has gone by.  It is a reminder that we 
need to be steadfast and preach the  Gospel reaching the lost. The church is 
doing well and our attendance is steady, pray for the people of Orofino that 
God will soften their hearts to the Gospel. 
  
   In my last prayer letter I mentioned about the opportunity to preach in the 
prison here. Satan is really fighting us going into the prison. Our services 
have been put on hold due to construction being done in the chapel. Bro. 
Enebrad who is with Rock of Ages is supposed to have a meeting with the 
woman in charge and work out a time that we will be allowed to go.  Pray 
that  they will be able to find a way to get us back to preaching in the prison. 
  
    We want to thank you for your prayers and your financial support and 
may God bless you greatly. May our churches see the need for missions 
through out the world and also on our own shores.   
                                  
                                In Christ's service, 
  
                                      Daniel Vaughn 
               
                                 The Vaughn Family 

  
         “ The Gospel is only the good news if it gets there in time”  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  


